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LOCAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY CONSULTATION

To: Cherwell District Council

	Planning Application No
	11/00253/F
	Planning Officer
	Laura Bailey

	CC ref No
	
	CC Officer
	Geoffrey Arnold

	Date
	21/03/2011
	Comments
	Recommend conditions


RE:      British Bakels Granville Way Bicester      
            Extension to existing factory to create a goods in warehouse facility
 

The proposal would provide warehousing to be used in conjunction with the existing factory operations. The proposal is unlikely to generate any increased levels of traffic that would be of significance to the local highway network. An appropriate level of parking would be available and internal circulation would be improved with access remaining as existing.

 

The Local Highway Authority does not wish to object, in principle, to the granting of planning permission as it is considered the proposal would not have any adverse impact to the safety or convenience of highway users. The following conditions are recommended:

1)     Prior to first use, the parking and turning areas shall be provided in accordance with the submitted plan and subsequently shall be retained unobstructed except for the parking of vehicles.

2)     Prior to development, a scheme of drainage, incorporating SUDS, shall be submitted to and approved by the Local Planning Authority. Subsequently the approved scheme shall be implemented.

Please contact me if you would like any further comments regarding this application.

Signed: Geoffrey Arnold

For Oxfordshire County Council as Local Highway Authority

Officer Name: Geoffrey Arnold

Officer Title: Senior Engineer – Transport Development Control
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